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It has been a great year and pleasure to work you as your Auxiliary Outreach Chairman.  Thank you for 

all your hours of volunteering and showing our community that we care and support them in their 

efforts that you have done over this year.      

Be sure to honor and thank your Volunteers from your Auxiliary. Certificates of Appreciation are 

available from the VFW Store Emblem and Supply Dept. (item no. 4321) or be creative and make on of 

your own.   These certificates can be presented to Volunteers that you wish to recognize whether they 

are members of the VFW, the Auxiliary or non-members. Please do not forget to recognize the Youth 

who volunteer alongside you.  

Also, consider asking your partner organization if you can have a member attend one of their meetings 

and thank them in person for the opportunity to participate with them.  Expand your horizons and have 

coffee or break bread with them to expand the new friendships you have made with these outreach 

opportunities. It is an opportunity for both of you to grow.  

Thank you again for all of your volunteer efforts.  

Loyally,                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Tom Huffman 
Department Chair Auxiliary Outreach 
360-232-8186 

 

 


